
15th January 2025

Dear Member

The festivities are behind us but Bury North Conservative Branch are looking forward with 
enthusiasm in the belief that we can  restore Bury North to a Conservative led constituency.  
We would like to warmly welcome you to join us for our first meeting of 2025. It will also be 
our Annual General Meeting and we will be hosting it with a complimentary light buffet 
including tea and coffee for all attendees. More drinks can also be purchased from the bar.

The meeting will be on;
Thursday 23rd January at 7pm

To be held at;
The Red Hall Hotel, Manchester Road, Bury, BL9 5NA.

You may recall how Labour stood confident upon a platform of growth, jobs, investment and 
innovation. Their budget however has been anything but a boost to domestic or global 
confidence in the UK. Their economic plan has led to financial turmoil and the current  
markets have a dim view to Labour’s plans for growth and prosperity. 

We want this meeting to be your opportunity to hear our views about the National picture and 
local priorities for Bury but we are also very interested to hear your thoughts which can be 
expressed during the meeting.  We are sure it will be a lively and stimulating event.

On behalf of the team we look forward to meeting as many of you as possible as we begin 
our journey to turn Bury ‘blue’ again!

Yours sincerely,

Ian Strachan
Chairman of Bury North Conservatives 


